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Subject: Regarding Transition to Biometric Pass System at Port Entry 

 

Dear Business Partners, 

As of 1st November 2022, biometric pass system will be adopted at port entrance to make port 

entry/exits safer.  

Therefore, all port users are required to receive their new entry cards by matching with their 

fingerprints until 31st October 2022 from Card Bureau of Port Local Authority at Gate A. 

Fingerprints data will not be stored in any servers after matching with the card. 

As the current cards will not be active after the subject date, new cards should be received until 31st 

October 2022. 

 

For detailed information and support, please get in contact with the below addressees. 

Levent Çolak: lcolak@mersinport.com.tr 

Hakan Güne: hgune@mersinport.com.tr 

 

Phone :0324 241 29 40 
 

 You are kindly requested to circulate the subject announcement to your members and related parties. 
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